
 

 

 

 
 

UNHCR reminds that only vacancy notices and tender 
announcements published on its official website are 

legitimate documents of the organisation 
 

UNHCR would like to advise all to be cautious to avoid fraudulent 
behaviours by persons who use the organization’s name, seeking money 

for services for personal gain. 
 

UNHCR does not rely on individuals or entities to act as intermediaries for 
procurement or recruitment.  

 
All tenders and vacancy notices are only made available on UNHCR’s 

official website (http://www.unhcr.org/turkey) and managed through 
UNHCR’s official mailing address.  

 
UNHCR does not charge a fee at any stage of its procurement and 

recruitment processes. 
 

Should you have any doubts,  
please send us an e-mail query at turan@unhcr.org . 

 
 

UNHCR’s services are free of charge 
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